
Preschool 
 

 Hello July! We can’t believe how fast June has passed us by and we can only imagine how fast 

July is going to go. Over the last month, we have started our summer camps. We have learned about 

bugs/insects, camping, water week, and beach week! Each week we focused our theme to try and cre-

ate new experiences for each of our students as summer is always extra fun time of the year! Our virtue 

this past month focused on courtesy. We learned about our virtue through classroom discussions, eve-

ryday experience's/modeling, and reading books. In between all the fun of summer camps, we have al-

so been learning about construction as we have daily views of various large equipment moving around 

outside.   

 

During the month of July, we will be focusing on the 4th of July, things that go, sports week/olympics, 

science week and cooking week! This month we are going to be focusing on our virtue Responsibility. 

We will be learning this through everyday experiences, group activities and reading. One example of 

everyday experiences is giving your children responsibility for their own belongings. Make a check list 

that you can go through Sunday night or Monday morning before school to help ensure that your chil-

dren have everything they need for the week such as: blanket, water bottle, extra clothes, bathroom ne-

cessities, etc. During July, we will continue having Water Day every Tuesday. Please bring a swimsuit, 

closed-toed water shoes, a change of clothes and a towel. We will continue noting if we have any spe-

cial days through our Tadpoles app.  

 

Birthday Celebrations: This month we will be celebrating Carson and Ivy’s birthday!  

 

Reminders: Birthday treats must be store bought and peanut free. If you are planning to bring in cup-

cakes, we ask for the mini cupcakes to watch the amount of sugar consumed! Children must wear 

closed toed shoes at all times throughout the summer. Bikes days (Wednesday) and water days (Friday) 

will continue happening through the month of July, weather permitting.  

  

Happy July! We love having you in our class!  

 

      - Mariatu, Hannah, Karin, Kassidy & Kam 

 

 


